
Our Offices Are Temporarily Closing for 2 Weeks
 (18 - 31 March 2020)

However, Our Operations Will Remain as Usual 
under Work From Home (WFH) Policy.

Dear Esteemed Clients, Associates and Colleagues:

FFollowing the announcement by the Prime Minister on 16 
March 2020, we will be temporarily closing all our offices 
within Malaysia from 18th March to 31st March 2020. 
This is in line with precautionary measures by the Malaysian 
government to mitigate the wide spread of COVID-19 and 
to safeguard the health of our communities.

As our staffs will be working from home, our business will 
still be operational, you can contact us via email, still be operational, you can contact us via email, 
telephone, teleconferencing and video conferencing 
for urgent matters.

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience caused, we 
will try our utmost best to minimise disruption in delivering 
services during this virus outbreak period.

Let us weather through these hard times together. 

“S“STAY STRONG AND STAY HEALTHY”
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